Schedule Change:

The Contractor will not be on site this week due to manufacturing and shipping
delays from County Materials (sanitary sewer and storm sewer structure supplier).

County Materials is anticipating the structures to be shipped on Monday, July 1st.
The Contractor is planning on installing storm sewer structures on Monday, July 15

o Perform storm sewer installation at the intersection of Court Street and S.T.H.
'133'/'35",

o Begin installation of storm sewer at the fill site.

There will be no water shutoff for water main connections this week or next week.



